
Kitsap County Pathway to Recovery Playbook - update 

The phased reopening plan is in a pause. There is new guidance available for what activities are 

currently restricted. For activities not mentioned in the new guidance, counties should follow the 

guidance for whichever phase they were in when paused. 

Visit the Washington Safe Start website for links to guidance documents and the most recent updates.  

https://www.governor.wa.gov/sites/default/files/proclamations/COVID%2019%20November%20Statewide%20Restrictions.pdf
https://coronavirus.wa.gov/what-you-need-know/safe-start

